
 

 

Year 3 – Summer 1 newsletter 

If you have any questions, concerns or want to discuss any aspect of your child’s learning, please 

phone the school office and arrange a telephone conversation to speak with a member of the Year 3 

team.  

3A: Ms Hayes     3B: Miss Eardley 

 

 

Reading is a priority at Hunslet Moor and we 
encourage children to read as regularly as possible as 
this supports them with the wider curriculum. 

Please try to listen to your child read as often as 
possible and encourage your child to read every 
evening for at least 15 minutes. Always write a 
comment in their reading record. 

Reading 

 

We will be focusing on fractions, time, shape and 

statistics. It is important that your child is practicing 

their times tables at home up to 12x12. This will benefit 

the greatly throughout these Maths units and will aid 

their preparation for their multiplication check in Year 

4. 

Maths 

 

This term, we will be focusing our writing on a range 
of genres such as a diary entry and poetry. Our dairy 
entry will be based around the text ‘Harriet Tubman’ 
and our poetry is from ‘From a railway carriage’. 

 

Writing 

 

In Geography this term, our topic is “An American 

Road Trip”. We will be planning a route from New York 

to the largest lake in the world and exploring the 

history of the USA, it’s National Parks and landscapes.  

 

Topic 

 

Science – Rocks, soil and fossils PSHE – Respectful relationships  

Computing – Desktop Publishing             Spanish – Carnival Colours 

RE – How do people express spirituality? 

Art & Design – Pop Art - Printing – Artist focus: Andy Warhol  

Wider curriculum 
 

3A: Monday & Friday 

3B: Monday & Tuesday 

Children must come to school in 

their full outdoor PE kit.  

Our topic this half term is 

Athletics & Tennis 

. 

PE 

 

Children must arrive on time each day so that they are                        

ready to begin their day of learning. The school doors                      

open at 8.45 and close at 8.55. 

 

Attendance 
 

Home Learning is given out on a Wednesday 

and is due back the following Monday. 

Home Learning 


